[DATE]

[NAME]

[TITLE]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP CODE]

Dear [PREFIX] [LAST NAME]:

On behalf of the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, I am writing to invite you to deliver remarks at the [STATE] Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign press conference. The event will take place on [DATE] at [TIME] in [LOCATION]. In addition to delivering remarks, we would like to recognize and honor you for your work on behalf of [STATE’s] children. 

The [STATE] Back-to-School Campaign works to inform the parents of the [# OF UNINSURED CHILDREN IN STATE] uninsured children in [STATE] that their sons and daughters may be eligible for low-cost or free health care coverage through [MEDICAID OR SCHIP PROGRAM]. Tragically, many parents do not realize that their uninsured children may be eligible for such programs, particularly those parents who work. That is why the Back-to-School Campaign urges parents to put enrolling their children in Medicaid or SCHIP at the top of their back-to-school checklist.

This back-to-school season, [STATE] Back-to-School Campaign will be [INSERT DESCRIPTION OF ACTIVITIES] to reach families with uninsured children. 

[STATE]’s effort is part of a national initiative of the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation that has helped nearly 5 million uninsured children enroll in health care coverage through Medicaid or SCHIP since 2000. During August and September, Covering Kids & Families and its partners will reach millions of families nationwide with this important message about the availability of health care coverage for children by generating media coverage, organizing thousands of community events and working with hundreds of national organizational partners. 

We hope that you will be available to join us on [DATE] to help us reach America’s families. Throughout your public service career, you have shown yourself to be a dedicated public servant who is committed to the health of our children. [ADD IN BIO INFORMATION] We hope you will accept this opportunity to be recognized for this work. 

Enclosed is additional information about the Back-to-School Campaign. We will contact your staff in the coming days to discuss this opportunity further. In the meantime, if you require any additional information, please have your staff contact [NAME] at [PHONE].

Sincerely,

[NAME]

[ORGANIZATION]

Enclosures 

NOTE: Remember to put your letter on your organization’s letterhead and to include the Covering Kids & Families Fact Sheet, the Accomplishments Video and results from past Back-to-School Campaigns. (See the Introduction and Resources sections.) 
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